SPECIAL MEETING JANUARY 16, 1989

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Courtney. Meeting was called at request of J. & N. Kish, etal to request a special use permit to construct a 36 hole miniature golf course on property located at the NE intersection of Birch Run and Gera Roads.

Members present were Tom Totten, Jerry Trinklein, Gene Palmreuter, Tim Courtney, and Marg Knoll.

Absent were Connie Reed and Janet McClintock.

Scott Rausch introduced Don Schaff developer of the 36 hole miniature golf course. Operation would be from May thru October.

Mike Schafer was concerned about more commercial development there. Doug Bailer was concerned about oil lines running under the property when construction begins. He has no objection to construction just wants to protect his interests.

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Reed's concern for noise and lighting were addressed.

Moved by Totten, supported by Trinklein to issue the special use permit as requested. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn was made by Trinklein, seconded by Palmreuter at 8:04 p.m. Motion carried.

Marg Knoll, acting secretary Planning Commission